
 
 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 1222 FIRST AVE., SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Date: Aug. 4, 2023 

 
Subject: Online Permitting Enhancements for Residential Solar Photovoltaic 

 
 

The Development Services Department (DSD) has scheduled weekend maintenance to 
enhance the online application process for Residential Solar Photovoltaic (PV) permits. 
Residential Solar PV permit applications will be unavailable due to system enhancements 
starting today at 3 p.m. Customers can resume applying for Residential Solar Photovoltaic 
at 7 a.m. on Monday, Aug. 7. 
 
Upgrading the online permitting system will result in faster and easier application 
processes for Residential Solar PV permits and battery-storage projects up to 38.4 kW for 
single-dwelling units and duplexes, ensuring compliance with Senate Bill 379. 
 
#DigitalDSD 
The new online features for Building and Land Use enforcement and construction noise 
applications are among the latest enhancements to the City’s permitting process to help 
reduce permitting processing times and provide enhanced customer service. It is an 
integral part of #DigitalDSD, an initiative to modernize all DSD workplace systems and 
cost-effectively leverage technology to increase productivity and improve service delivery. 
 
What are the current processing times? 
You can now check on permit processing timelines for intake and issuing a permit. 
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to sign up to get the latest news and updates straight from 
DSD. 

https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/permits/solar-photovoltaic-permit
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/permits/timeline
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